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Self-Study Module:  “Exploring an Obstetric Event leading to 
Adverse Outcomes for Mother and Neonate” 

 

This self-study module was created to be an interactive educational tool for Perinatal 
Healthcare providers.   

Please click on the link for the PowerPoint Show found on the Prisma Health Richland 
Perinatal Systems website.  You will find and hear directions for how to proceed with the 

self-study at the beginning of the module.   
• In order to receive nursing credit for this module, you must complete the entire 

self-study module.   
• Upon completion of the module, there will be a link for an on-line post-test & 

course evaluation.  The Perinatal Systems staff will email a certificate to you upon 
completion of the course evaluation and post-test.   

 
HELPFUL HINTS 

• This self-study module has been created to be interactive.  

• You will be asked questions and you will need to click on an answer before moving 
to the next slide. 

• If the slides do not advance automatically, please utilize this button            on the 
slide to advance to the next page.    

• There are interactive questions placed in the case studies.  When you see a 
question, you will need to select an answer then follow the prompts on the slides.   

 

Upon completion of the module, in order to receive credit, you must complete the online 

post-test and evaluation.  Unlike in the past, you will find out your quiz score and learn 
the correct answer if you miss any questions.  Currently, we are not offering a paper 

version of the post-test and evaluation.  If you have problems, please reach out to our 
educators at PerinatalSystems@PrismaHealth.org. 

 
You will also find the directions for the Post-Test & Evaluation at the end of the module. 
 

Link:   
 

 

 
QR Code: 
 

   

  
 
 

 
 

 

We are excited about this updated way to provide a self-study module and look forward 
to hearing back from you!   Thank you for continuing to care for our pregnant women 

and their babies in the Midlands of South Carolina.  
Midlands Perinatal Systems Staff 
perinatalsystems@prismahealth.org 
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